
 

           
 

February 24, 2023 
 
 

Carlisle Residents, 
 
Please remember that the leaf truck and limb trucks are two separate trucks. Limbs cannot be mixed with 
leaves. All leaves and limbs must be free of any other debris. NO artificial Christmas trees will be picked 
up by the city. Christmas trees with lights or tree holders that are still attached will not be picked up by 
the city. If you have had a contractor cut brush or trees at your residence, you are to contact the Carlisle 
Water Dept. If a customer has cut trees, limbs or bushes at the same residence as the contractor, the 
customer is to contact the city to inform them of such situation. If the customer does not inform the city 
that they are the ones who cut the limbs, trees or bushes, where a contractor was present, they will not 
be picked up until the city is notified. If the city continues to skip your leaves or limbs, there is a possibility 
they have been skipped because there was something in the stack that cannot be picked up. Also note, 
that the leaf machine is not designed to pick up grass clippings. If the customer sets out grass clippings 
the city will continue to pick them up, but expect grass to be blown in neighboring yards or pools. This 
happens because of the way the leaf machine has to vent through the top of the truck to be able to work 
correctly for picking up leaves.  
 
If you have any questions regarding leaf or limb pickup, please contact the Carlisle Water Dept. at 870-
552-3120. 
 
 


